

Building Bright Futures

Office of the Board of Education

1829 Denver West Drive, Building #27

Golden, Colorado 80401

email: board@jeffco.k12.co.us

phone: 303-982-6800

fax: 303-982-6806

November 19, 2010

David J. Thomas President Cynthia Stevenson Superintendent Jeffco Public Schools 1829 Denver West Drive Golden CO 80401

Dear Dr. Stevenson,

Jane Barnes First Vice President

The Board of Education on November 18, 2010, voted to enter into contract negotiations with you with respect to extending your contract with the district. We look forward to working with you in the ensuing months to draft the provisions of the contract extension.

Laura Boggs Second Vice President Thank you for the dedication and commitment you have shown to this district and most especially to the kids whose education has been entrusted to our care.

Sincerely,

Paula Noonan Treasurer

Robin Johnson Secretary

Dave Thomas President

Cynthia Stevenson Superintendent